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While searching for Corvette events happening during our visit to the Vancouver, British Columbia
area in Canada I came across the Web Site of the  British Columbia Corvette Club and learned of
their upcoming Autocross Events.  Let’s hear it for Web Sites!!  So on June 20, 2004, my husband
Jim and I had the pleasure of  competing in their Events held at the Guildford Mall parking lot in
Surrey,  British  Columbia.   We  had  a  wonderful  time  and  it  was  a  great  course  and  a  great
experience.  Jim was born in Vancouver, BC just down the road so this was like a homecoming for
him.  What a way to celebrate.  We met some marvelous Corvette enthusiasts and Autocross lovers
who made our visit a lasting memory.

In the Newsletters posted on their Web Site I also came across a five part guide to Auto-X written by
Vic Nightscales.  It is a delightful look at the sport and I think you may enjoy it as much as I did.  We
met Vic at Surrey and he gave me permission to post his article on our NCCC Web Site.  We even
made their Newsletter!  Ray Miller, Editor of the Newsletter, also gave me permission to post his
From the Driver’s Seat article below.





Starter Tim Pepper checking over Jim’s Run Card
before Jim takes the Course



 
Joan maneuvers through the sea of cones spread over a large Course



We posed for a group picture with our new friends


